
 

  Ref # 21482595 

ADVANCED WORKS NOTICE 

 

Contact DM Roads 

Phone: 1300 012 413 

Email: dmroads.sa@dmroads.com.au 

Visit: dmroads.com.au 

Brighton Road – Pedestrian Refuge Upgrade 

Brighton Road between Grantham Road and Bowker Street, Somerton Park 

Sunday, 5 May 2024 – End of May 

 

This notice is to advise you of upcoming road maintenance works on Brighton Road 

between Grantham Road and Bowker Street, Somerton Park 

These works are being undertaken by DM Roads on behalf of the Department for 

Infrastructure and Transport to ensure a safe and efficient road network.   
Works are scheduled to commence on Sunday, 5 May, and will continue until approximately 

End of May 2024.  

Works will be undertaken between the hours of 7pm – 6am.   

Please note works are weather dependent and scheduling may be subject to change. 

To safely facilitate these works the following measures will be in place on both sides of 

Brighton Road between Grantham Road and Bowker Street:  

• Speeds reduced to 40km/h 

• Various lane closures 

These works are designed to improve the safety and amenity of the road for all users and 

will include construction of a new pedestrian refuge crossing and pram ramps.  

Every effort will be made to minimise the impact of works on local residents and 

businesses during this time.  

We appreciate your cooperation and patience while these important works are undertaken.  

For further information about these works, please contact DM Roads on 1300 012 413 or at 

dmroads.sa@dmroads.com.au.  

Kind regards 

 

DM Roads Team 

29 April 2024 

mailto:dmroads.sa@dmroads.com.au

